
 

February 2013 President’s Message 
 

At our first meeting of 
the New Year we 
welcomed guest 
speaker Andy Morrow 
who gave an 
interesting talk on 
financial planning and 
retirement. We 
thanked Andy for 
coming out and 
presented him with a 
small gift to show our appreciation. You 
always pick up something new at these types 
of discussions; unfortunately there weren’t 
that many members in attendance. 
 
The planning for this year’s circus is well 
underway.  There are lots of new marketing 

materials already 
ordered and 
starting to come 
in. There are 
posters, coupons, 
banners and new 
street signs that all 

display the rebranded marketing that the 
circus committee was going for. The new 
Enchanted Tea Party is generating a lot of 
interest with everyone that I’ve talked with 
and should be a great addition to the circus. 
 
 

 
 
We also started to receive contact from 
the various street fairs that we attend for 
our summer events fundraising campaign. 
There may also be opportunity to expand 
on the street fairs we currently attend, to 
not only raise more funds for the Hospital 
Transportation Fund but to also give more 
awareness to the Shrine Club in Thunder 
Bay and allow the units to participate and 
show their stuff.  This is also a perfect 
opportunity for the new and old members 
to participate in shrine activities. 
 

Noble Grant Poulin, 

President of the Lakehead Shrine Club 

 

Masonic Foundation Breakfast 
 

The Masonic Foundation will hold their 

Monthly Breakfast at Dease Street on January 

17
th
, from 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  Come out 

and eat until you’re full and enjoy visiting 

with fellow Nobles and Masonic brethren. The 

date for next month’s breakfast will be March 

17
th
. 

 

Dease Street Face Lift 
 

It’s like a whole new temple in here! Well 

not exactly, but a lot of work has been 

done to clean up and refresh the Shrine 

building. Nobles are encouraged to come 

out and see the progress. 
 

 

2013 LSC Executive 

 
President Grant Poulin       622-3451 

1st Vice President Rick Maloney       768-2334 

2nd Vice President    Joe Skehar, Jr       345-4561 

3rd Vice President Jon Watts       

Secretary Michael Abbott    935-2471 

Treasurer Milan Thierry       623-6494 

Im. Past President Tony Biscardi       473-9652 
 

Khartum Appointed Divan 
 

Dep. Outer Guard Ed Carr       683-3360 

Dep. Chief of Staff Michael Abbot      935-2471 
 

Elected Directors 
 

Mark Kusznier 

Michael Sweitzer  766-9937 

Bill Davis 

Trevor Curran 472-4285 

Bryon Nelson 345-5393 
 

Appointed Directors 
 

SBI  Art Stephenson      

Provost  Ed Carr       683-3360 

Pipe Band  John Currie      577-1317 

Motor Patrol Kevin McDowell      624-6743 

Clowns  Andy Anderson      473-4657 

Cyco’s  TBA 

Past Presidents Jim Kingston      345-7580 

101  TBA 
 

Lakehead Shriners’ Ladies Club 

 
President  Lady Sheila Shannon   767-4150 

1st Vice President Lady Jackie Thierry     623-4082 

2nd Vice President Lady Karen DeGagne  577-7574 

Secretary  Lady Dawn Eccles        983-2548 

Treasurer  Lady Sibyl Cadieu        767-7866 

Mem. Secretary Lady Karen DeGagne  577-7574 

Sick or Distressed Lady Isobel Telford      623-4858 

Group Leaders Lady Lois Johnson       577-1305 

    Lady Sibyl Cadieu        767-7866 

Auditors  Lady Jean Smith           623-6827 

Lady Shirley Pappas    475-0910 

 

 

Lakehead Shrine Club 
 

 

February 2013 
 

 
 

Mailing Address:  1600 Dease Street, Thunder 

Bay, Ontario P7C 5H4 

Phone 626-9246 Fax 622-7933 

 

Khartum Shriners International 

 

OASIS OF MANITOBA AND 

NORTHWESTERN ONTARIO, CANADA 

 

 

 

Next Regular Meeting 

February 26, 8:00 p.m. 
 

 

LATEST LSC NEWS 

www.lakeheadshrineclub.ca 
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